
Time: 
Place: 

Present: 

7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEET I NG 

SEPTEMBER 6, 1977 

Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

Mayor Victor Green 
Deputy Mayor J. V. Stone 
Councilmembers Ralph Spencer 

Russell Sweetman 
Leonard Stubbs 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Assistant City Manager John Levermann 
Municipal Attorney Robert Farquhar 

September 17, 1977 was set as the date for Council to meet with 
Mr. & Mrs. Charles McQueeney for a Farewell Dinner. Council concurred 

-----that-it be-held at the Sycamor.e Creek Country Club. Mayor Green will 
make the necessary arrangements. 

Mr. Kenning reviewed the one bid received for the sidewalk installa­
tion and other improvements proposed for Spring Valley Road/ Main Street. 
The bid was received over estimate. Mr. Kenning recommended that the bid 
be accepted with the deletion of the storm sewer installation. Necessary 
legislation will be considered during the Council Meeting to follow. 

Council convened into an Executive Session to consider acquisition 
of property. 

Following the Regular Council Meeting, same date, Council reconvened 
into Work Session with Mr. Sweetman absent and Mrs. lake present. Mr. 
Dean Brandt and Mr. John Davis were present as representing a Citizens 
Committee concerning Centerville's separation from Washington Township. 
They requested that Council reconsider their action taken on August 15 
in the passage of a Resolution to form a new Township. They were 
encouraged to meet with the Washington Township Trustees to solicit 
their cooperation with Centerville. 

Approved: 

Mayor 

Marilyn J. McLaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


